
 
 

 
 

 
 

Friday 19 March 2021 
 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement 

Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click 

here to bookmark these pages. 
 

 

 

 
 

Practice Nurse Forum 
 
When: Thursday 25 March 12.30-1.30 
 
Shaun Macey (Acting Assistant Director of Primary Care) will be joining us to talk 
through progress being made regarding PCNs, new roles and future direction. We 
will take the time to discuss how Practice Nurses are involved in these 
developments. As we always want to do – this will be informal and aim to generate 
discussion and ideas regarding shaping the future. 
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This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning 

Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
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